
 

 

 

 

11th October 2024 

 

Dear Families, 

 

Please find enclosed your child’s new Personal Learning Plan (PLP). 

 

We continue to aim for the PLPs to make a real difference in your child’s life; they are 

aspirational and go towards supporting the personalised, holistic curriculum which we deliver at 

Riverside School. Your child receives two PLPs each academic year, giving them the time needed 

to make substantial progress towards the set focus areas and to fully consolidate their learning. 

 

In writing their newest PLP, the class teacher has used information gained from previous 

conversations/correspondence they have had with you, included the class teaching assistants in 

the process, and have also consulted with therapists, where appropriate.  

 

The idea is very much that we continue to identify and work on the big, important outcomes for 

you and your family and ensure that what we are teaching every day will work towards achieving 

them. 

 

Please read through your child’s PLP at your leisure. This copy is for you to keep and refer to 

over the coming months. Your child’s Unique Profile (UP) will be written in February to document 

all the progress he/she has made against these new outcomes and focus areas. 

  

As always, please contact your child’s class teacher if you would like to discuss the PLP or 

anything else concerning their education. 

 

Yours sincerely 

                                  
Charlotte Downs                      

Deputy Headteacher                              

 


